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DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY 
 

REVISED RESOLUTION FROM STANDING COMMITTEE C-10 RECRUITMENT AND 
RETENTION REGARDING RECRUITMENT AND RETENTION OF MINORITY STUDENTS 

 
On behalf of the Recruitment and Retention Committee, Madeline M. Maxwell (committee chair and professor, 
communication studies) submitted the following revised resolution. On April 11, 2016, the Faculty Council 
returned the original resolution (D 14473) to committee for revisions.  The Office of the General Faculty 
received the revised resolution on May 1, 2016. It will be considered by the Faculty Council at its meeting on 
May 2, 2016.   

 
Hillary Hart, Secretary 
General Faculty and Faculty Council 

 
 
 

RESOLUTION FROM STANDING COMMITTEE C-10 RECRUITMENT AND RETENTION 
REGARDING RECRUITMENT AND RETENTION OF MINORITY STUDENTS 

 
Be it resolved: 
 
1.  The Faculty Council endorses the Provost’s and other administrative efforts to increase student success.  In 

order for the Faculty to participate fully in efforts to increase the recruitment and retention of under-
represented students, the faculty should be kept informed regularly of current administrative efforts and 
progress in supporting student academic success. 

2.  The Faculty supports the continued application of resources to recruit and enroll students from those already 
admitted through the admissions process, which enhances the ability of all of our students to receive the 
full educational benefits of diversity. 

3.  The Faculty Council is committed to diversity, inclusion, and a welcoming environment at UT Austin. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted on the Faculty Council website (http://www.utexas.edu/faculty/council/) on May 2, 2016 


